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August 2016 Newsletter
Greetings from the Extension Office!

As summer comes to  a close I hope that all of you were
able to take some time to rest, spend time with your
families and recharge for a new season. It was great seeing
a lot of you at the Citrus Expo last week. The UF/IFAS
booth was buzzing both days.

As I sit here writing to you I am listening to the rain. There
are some of us underwater, some us begging for a little
more and some of who feel just right. All I know is that I
remember my dad always saying "every drop of rains
saves me money" and that statement has never been truer
than it is today. 

On the street I am talking with folks who are getting warn
and weary fighting HLB. As a member of a family who has
relied on this great industry for many many years I can
honestly say " I feel your pain"! However, please know that
the UF/IFAS Extension Service is here for you and we
want to help in any way we can. There
are announcements included in this edition of the
newsletter regarding this seasons Grower Forums,
Highlands OJ Breaks and a whole lot more. 

On a personal note, I would like to pay my sincerest
condolences to the family of growers George & Perry
Mason as they lost their wife/mother Marilyn this past
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week. Also, we got word yesterday that Will Putnam, the
older brother of Agriculture Commissioner Adam Putnam
passed away. My condolences to Adam and is family.

I have been accused of being a little sappy sometimes but I
firmly believe that every day on this earth is a gift. Hug
your family, be nice to your friends and smile at a stranger
every once in a while, just because. 

Please do not hesitate to give me a call if I can be of
assitance to you as you continue to be a part of the the
greatest industry on earth!

Regards

Laurie
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Citrus Research Development Foundation
Research Committee Meets on PFD
A CRDF Research Management Committee workshop was held on June 29, 2016 at the UF, IFAS CREC to engage growers and research
scientists in discussion of post-bloom fruit drop (PFD).  Targets for management and intervention were discussed, as were potential
research questions that need to be answered.  

Click Here to Read the Synopsis of the Meeting

http://highlands.ifas.ufl.edu/Laurie/PDFs/PFD Workshop summary 6-29-16 final.pdf
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Core and Private Applicator "Test" Training &
CEUs

UF/IFAS Extension Highlands County is offering a test preparation session and offering CEU's for those who already

have their licenses in the near future. Click on the link below and check it out.....................................

 

2016-2017 Grower Forums Announced

Following is the schedule for the Grower Forums for the upcoming season. My Citrus Advisory committee wants to try
something a little different. So, we will offer some of the Forums at the traditional time of 8 AM and some of them at
Noon with lunch. 

DATE TIME EVENT Room

9/8/2016 8:00 AM Grower Forum #1
Ag Center

Auditorium

11/10/2016 12:00 PM Grower Forum #2
Ag Center

Auditorium

1/12/2017 8:00 AM Grower Forum #3
Ag Center

Auditorium

3/9/2017 12:00 PM Grower Forum #4
Ag Center

Auditorium

5/11/2017 8:00 AM Grower Forum #5
Ag Center

Auditorium

Fall OJ Breaks Announced

Mark your calendar for the following OJ Breaks. Flyers will come out to announce each OJ Break but I thought this
would be a good way to get them on your calendar. 

All OJ Breaks will begin at 10:00 am and end at noon with a sponsored lunch. Please call the office at 863.402.6540 to
register for any of the announced dates.

Core & Private Applicator Training & CEU's

http://infograph.venngage.com/p/136949/rup-class-9-14-16
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9/15/2016 10:00 AM - Noon
"Entomopathogenic nematodes as part
of a Diaprepes root weevil IPM program"
Dr. Larry Duncan

Conf # 2

10/18/2016 10:00 AM - Noon TBA Conf # 2

11/17/2016 10:00 AM - Noon
"GMOs and Florida Citrus"
Dr. Kevin Folta ***

Auditorium

12/15/2016 10:00 AM - Noon

"Winter Weather Preparation: FAWN,
Weather Stations & Generators"
Mr. Rick Lusher, FDACS, Tradewinds
Power Company

Conf # 2

*** The November OJ Break is open to citrus growers, allied, industry and university
representatives.

September OJ Break
Commercial products designed specifically to control Diaprepes root weevils using entomopathogenic nematodes (EPNs) have been

unavailable since 2011.  Because of recent high demand by growers, a product for weevil control in citrus was released last year and a

second release became available this summer.  To provide practical information about the use of these available EPNs for weevil control,

Dr. Larry Duncan, a UF nematologist at CREC, will speak on the following topics to address the use of EPNs in Florida citrus groves:

How do EPNs work as biological pesticides and as naturally occurring biological control agents in groves?

What levels of control can be expected from using EPNs?

How EPNs are applied and at what rates for optimum control?

What is the best timing of application and how to integrate with other IPM tactics?

What is the cost and how will we know if EPN use is profitable in groves with HLB?

We hope to see you there!

September 15, 2016 10:00 AM

Conference Room # 2, Ag Center

LUNCH WILL FOLLOW Please RSVP below

 

FDACS Citrus Grove Renovation/Re-establishment
Support Program

Click Here to Register

https://infograph.venngage.com/p/137858/20162017-citrus-oj-break-sept-flyer
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Citrus Nutrition Day
 
 

To Contact FDACS for more Information Click Here

mailto:Kayla.Nickerson@freshfromflorida.com?subject=FDACS%20Citrus%20Grove%20Renovation%2FRe-establishment%20Support%20Program&body=I%20saw%20this%20in%20Laurie%20Hurner's%20Newsletter.%20Please%20contact%20me%20so%20i%20can%20get%20more%20information.%0AThank%20you
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Farm Labor Supervisor Training Program

Register for Nutrition Day Here

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/citrus-nutrition-day-tickets-26804819938
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Treasure Coast Small Farms & Alternative
Enterprises Conference

Register for Farm Labor Supervisor Training Here

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ufifas-farm-labor-supervisor-training-academy-sebring-oct-25-26-2016-tickets-26978383070
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